Important

Children must bring their reading book into school every day. When it is their PE day your child must come to school in their PE kit (black jogging bottoms, with black trainers, Pumps need to stay in school for indoor lessons.

Our PSHE focus this half term is all about Keeping Safe. We will be learning how to stay safe at home as well as online. Welcome to Year 2!
The children have got lots of exciting learning to look forward to this year.
Keep checking Marvellous Me for important messages from Mrs Savage and Miss Tanveer.

In geography this term we are learning about where in the world the UK is. We will be learning about the different continents and capital cities of the UK.

## Year 2 Newsletter Autumn 2



In English we are focussing our learning around the stories 'Room on the Broom' and 'Rapunzel'.

We will start the unit by writing a diary entry.

In design technology, we will be using textiles to make a coat.

We will be exploring different textiles and developing our sewing skills.

In science we are learning about plants.

We will be observing and describing how seeds and bulbs grow into mature plants.

In maths, we will continue with addition and subtraction. We will be using tens and ones to support this. We will also be learning to sort 2D and 3D shapes by their properties.